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CHILD PROTECTION – Reporting a concern 

 
 

If you have a concern about your child’s safety in School and wish to 

discuss this, you may contact the School and speak to any of the 

people listed below.  If you require any further information, a full 

copy of the School’s Child Protection policy is available on the 

School website. 

 

                          Your child’s  Form Teacher, Year Head  

 or Section Head  

 

Mrs Wilson Deputy Designated Teachers 

Mr Montgomery 

 

Mrs H Law Designated Teacher 

 

Mr E Thompson Headmaster 

 

Mrs A Edmund Governor responsible for Child Protection 
 
 
 
You may also contact either of the following agencies directly: 
 
South Eastern Health and Social Care Trust  0300 100 0300 
Gateway Team 
 
 
PSNI 
Non-emergency number    101 
       (or 02890 650222) 
 
 
In an emergency      999 

 


